U.S. Department of Homeland Security
Cybersecurity & Infrastructure Security Agency
Office of the Director
Washington, DC 20528



March 12, 2019

Chris Ortiz
Director of Business Development and Certification
Unisyn Voting Solutions, Inc.
2310 Cousteau Court
Vista, California 92081-8346

Dear Mr. Ortiz,

I'm writing to thank you for your partnership with the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA). In July of 2018, Unisyn worked cooperatively with CISA to evaluate the "out of the box" security of its technology that has significant relevance to governmental endeavors or critical infrastructure operations. As CISA's first partner for this type of critical product evaluation, we appreciated Unisyn's patience and support throughout the process.

I believe that Unisyn's partnership during the evaluation process stemmed from the security-conscious culture that your leadership and staff demonstrated while working with our evaluation team. Unisyn set a high standard for future partnerships. Thank you for working with CISA to secure the United States election infrastructure.

Sincerely,

Christopher C. Krebs

Director